
03  AUG 2011 
W i 11 i am Keiiiied y 
Hollywood 
Ball yboughal 
Co. Dublin 

Date : 20"' July 201 1 

Dear Sir / Madain, 

I wish to lodge my strong objection to the proposed hazardous waste plant at 
Hollywood, Ballyboughal. My farm is less than 300 yards from the quarry and any 
potential leakages or air pollution has the potential to ruin my livelihood as well as 
poison tlie many animals which I have. I currently milk over 60 cows at my farm in 
Hollywood and supply over 120,000 litres of inilk to Glanbia. Any potential pollution 
could be very dangerous if it were to enter the food chain. 

Recently we spent over €6,000 sinking a new well to provide water to both my 
domestic residence and in order to feed my stock. This well is over 200 feet deep and 
could end up being polluted as a result of the waste plant. 

My other concerns relate to the large amount of traffic which will travel the local 
roads in order to transport the dangerous materials. This provides a danger to myself 
as a regular user of the road and also the dirt which tlie trucks will generate will 
restrict the growth of grass and hedgegrows. I am also concerned that the trucks could 
leak into the ditches whilst being transported or what should happens i f a  traffic 
accident were to occur resulting in  the truck over turning. 

I hope you will take my points into consideration when you refuse tlie licence to 
Murphy E n vi 1-0 11 ni en t a 1 . 

Regards 

W i 11 i am I< en n ed y 
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